
My name is Ashley and I am a resident of Arnold and I am in FAVOR of HB0156, “the Fairness 
in Girls Sports Act”. As a parent and former student athlete myself, this is a no brainer. For 
years we have been told to ‘trust the science’ and the science is conclusive. Men overall have 
more body/bone mass regardless of how many hormones they take. Having men in women's 
sports, crazy as it is that I have to type that, is an injustice.Any other justification is a denial of 
science. 


